
Holbrook Masonic Family
Trestleboard – June 2022

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Bob Landauer  503-407-0299
Senior Warden - Jay Carey  503-932-7386
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott  971-404-1636
Secretary - Russ Furchner 503-789-4074

June 7 6:00 Officers Meeting
6:30 Dinner
7:00 Stated meeting

Dear Brothers,

 This will be our last meeting until September 6, 2022. Enjoy your summer!

We will be having a potluck picnic sometime this summer.  More information coming at a later 
date.

Brother Glenn and I visited Newberg Lodge on Thursday, April 14.  When we arrived there were 4 
guys on their roof in suits!  Don't see that every day!

Tuesday, May 3rd was the Official Visit by Right Worshipful Brother Shaun Weaver, District 
Deputy of the Grand Master of District Two of the Grand Lodge of Ancient Free and Accepted 
Masons of Oregon.  I want to thank Floyd Campbell for filling in as Senior Warden, Diego Martinez
for filling in as Senior Deacon, Jim Evans for filling in as Tyler, and Worshipful Master Martin 
Bradford as Marshall. 

Brother Glen and I did the road cleanup and changed a few of the lights on Saturday, May 14. Hope
to get the rest  of the lights done soon.

Hope to see you all at our June meeting!

WM Bob Landauer
503-407-0299

June Events

Tue May 24 – Royal Arch degree
Tue May 31 – Council degrees
Tue June 7 – Holbrook Stated

Have a great summer!



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.
EHP - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
King - Von Bailey 503-757-7966
Scribe - C. Allan White 503-539-3290
Secretary - Jim Dorman II 503-848-6760

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
Illustrious Master - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
Deputy Master - C. Allan White  503-539-3290
P.C. of the Work - Bill Sparks III  971-294-1189
Recorder - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760

May 23 Royal Arch rehearsal 7:00pm
May 24 Royal Arch conferral 7:00pm - GHP OV
May 31 Royal and Select Master conferrals 7:00pm

Sep 27 Stated Convocation/Assembly (both bodies) 7:00pm

Companions,

As we wind up our 2022 degree season, it's time to start thinking ahead for next year.  Please give 
thought to learning a new part so we can bring our degree work back to Forest Grove standards.  
Also, installation time will be here before we know it so be thinking of what office you would be 
willing to take.

Have a safe & happy summer!

Fraternally,
Jerry Muceus, EHP / IM


